














Spay or Neuter your 

pet at a reduced cost! 
The best way to put an end to pet overpopulation is to 

eliminate unwanted litters of companion animals. Spaying 

(females) or neutering (males) has many benefits to you and 

your pet. It also helps save lives by reducing the number of 

homeless animals that end up at shelters. 

Through the generosity of local veterinarians, the League is 

able to offer reduced-cost spay/neuter to everyone; animals 

do not have to be adopted and there are no income 

requirements. Certificates are sold at the Shelter and 

brought as payment when the surgery is performed. Prices 

and restrictions vary for each hospital and for different 

types of pets. Please visit the Shelter during regular 

business hours to review the program participants and their 

prices. Thank you for doing your part to stop pet 

overpopulation. 

Enroll your pet in our new Birthday Club! The Club is open 
to all pets and every member will receive: 

* A Birthday card from Chewie, the League mascot

* Special Recognition in the E-Ne sletter and in the
Shelter lobby during his/her birthday month

* A Birthday Fun Sheet with ideas and offers to help you
make the most of your pet's special day.

Membership is only $10 per pet and 
proceeds will help the League find 
homes for Shelter animals so 
they can also enjoy the good life 
with a family that cares. 
Applications are available on 
our website and at 
the Shelter. 
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